
From:  

Ben Stickney  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

The Albina neighborhood has a long history of being the victim of oppressive city planning efforts. The 
controversial $1.9 Billion expansion plan will further damage the neighborhood by locking in decades 
more of highly polluting single occupant vehicle traffic. Instead, ODOT's funds must be invested in 
creating a just transition to public transit systems and improving existing roads.  

Thank you for your consideration and efforts to make Portland a healthier place to live for all residents!  

 


